
CITY OF STONE MOUNTAIN 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The City of Stone Mountain hereby gives notice that a Public 

Hearing will be held to receive public comment on a Variance 

Application for the property located at 838 Beaver Run Rd, Stone 

Mountain, Parcel #18 074 07 022.  Variance is requested for 

deviation from the Shermantown Residential (R-4) district 

development regulations. 

The Mayor and City Council will hold a Public Hearing on this 

matter on Tuesday, November 20th, 2018 at City Hall located at 

875 Main Street, Stone Mountain, GA at 6:30 P.M.  Anyone 

wishing to attend the public hearing may do so and be heard 

relative thereto.   

 


